
NOTICE TO BID
The Harvard Public Schools in the Town of Harvard are 
seeking sealed bids for the design and construction of the 
Hildreth Elementary Stone Wall Project from responsive and 
responsible vendors. The project is to design and build an 
approximate 290-foot stone wall and parallel walkway along 
Massachusetts Avenue in front of a portion of the Hildreth 
Elementary School property in Harvard, MA. 
Sealed bids are due on Thursday, Sep. 29, 2022, at 2 p.m. to 
Harvard Public Schools Central Office, 27A Massachusetts 
Ave, Harvard, MA 01451, attn: Ingrid Nilsson, School Busi-
ness Manager, at which time they will be publicly opened. 
Bid documents are available by request from inilsson@
psharvard.org or from the Harvard Public Schools, 27A 
Massachusetts Ave, Harvard, MA 01451. A voluntary pre-
bid meeting will be held on Wednesday, Sept. 21, 2022, 
at 1 p.m. at the Hildreth Elementary School at the above 
address. The Town of Harvard reserves the right to reject 
any and all bids, wholly or in part, and to make awards in a 
manner deemed in the best interest of the Town.

Karen Shuttle, Business Office 
Harvard Public Schools
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